
                                                               
 
 

  Kemptville District Soccer Club 
Sponsorship Information 

 
 
 
 

CLUB MISSION: 
 

The Kemptville District Soccer Club promotes the game of soccer 
in North Grenville and the surrounding area. The Club provides a 

positive atmosphere based on family, fun, sportsmanship, 
commitment and respect. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kemptville District Soccer Club 
PO Box 1322, Kemptville, Ontario 

K0G 1J0 
Phone: (613) 258-1987 

club@kemptvillesoccer.com 
 
 



 
Why Sponsor the Kemptville District Soccer Club? 
 
The Kemptville District Soccer had 1300 players enjoying the game of 
soccer in the 2013 summer season, representing approximately 900 
families in the North Grenville area. With over 200 coaches, assistant 
coaches and managers, as well as youth and adult referees, the 
number of KDSC members is over 1500. Players from two to almost 
60 years of age participate in The Beautiful Game in North Grenville. 
 
Your two year $600 sponsorship will help keep fees affordable for 
North Grenville area families as well as helping the Kemptville District 
Soccer Club with the long term strategic plan for growth.  The South 
Gower Park facility, which opened in the spring of 2009, is already 
completely filled with young players on summer evenings and, 
without the development of new fields and the installation of lights, 
KDSC will be turning children away in years to come. 
 
In return for your sponsorship contribution KDSC will add your 
business logo to the Sponsorship area of our website 
www.kemptvillesoccer.com which has an average of 500 hits per 
month throughout the year. We are currently in negotiation with the 
Municipality of North Grenville regarding other ways we can support 
our sponsors’ businesses. Being investigated are banners on the 
fences, business names on soccer shirts or soccer balls, and the 
possibility of a Community Partner sign structure at South Gower 
Park, where your business information could be posted to be seen by 
our 900 families as well as visiting teams.   
 
Every second year KDSC will invoice your business for the following 
term’s sponsorship and receipts will be emailed to you for tax 
purposes. 
 
If you require further information please contact Club President, 
Darryl Lapenskie, at president@kemptvillesoccer.com or              
613-229-1878. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 


